
 

Recognizing the critical role transportation 

plays in accessing healthcare, our recent Pub-

lic Health Needs Assessment revealed a signifi-

cant barrier: lack of  transportation. In re-

sponse, the Porter County Health Department 

has forged a strategic partnership with PCACS, 

paving the way for community members to 

reach essential services. 

 

For more than 60 years, Porter County 

Aging & Community Services has been 

dedicated to providing transportation 

services to seniors, veterans, individuals 

with disabilities and low-income resi-

dents in our community.   

The Porter County Health Depart-

ment partnership with PCACS will 

allow for more transportation driv-

ers to be hired in an effort to pro-

vide rides for over 100 additional  

individuals who require transpor-

tation assistance each week. 

In addition, this partnership will 

allow for the transportation of vet-

erans to essential healthcare facil-

ities outside of Porter County, 

such as the VA in Lake County. 

 


